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Outstanding Accomplishments

• The Business License Commission met in February 2012 to review and discuss proposed changes to the 
City’s Municipal Code as it applies to Valet and Promoter Business Licenses.

• The Commission held a public hearing in July 2012 to consider the possible modification, suspension, or
revocation of the following Business Licenses:

  ---Tradition Tapas Kitchen/Forbidden Bar &  Lounge (Public Eating w/Alcohol & Entertainment)

Important Contributions to the Community

The Business License Commission suspended the license of a business that was not adhering to its
Conditional Use Permit, and having a negative impact on its surrounding neighborhood.

Vision 2020 Goals & Strategic Programs Impacted
The Commission continues to address all public safety issues that impact businesses. 


